
 Crest Award Graduation 

On Thursday, Year 2 and Year 6 took 

part in a Graduation Ceremony to 

commemorate the hard work they 

have been doing towards earning 

their Crest Award. 

Throughout this term, the children 

have completed a variety of STEM 

related activities to complete their 

award.  

Parents joined us to celebrate with 

their children. 

The children were presented with 

their passports by their teacher 

and also receive a certificate and 

badge from the British Science 

Museum.  


